
Welcome, College Admission Colleagues! 
We are excited to welcome you to our campus! Located just outside of 
Winston-Salem in between Raleigh and Charlotte, we hope you'll take the time to 
visit FCDS, whether it’s your first or fifteenth time on campus. 
 
The college counseling team has been working with students to identify their 
wants and needs in their next step after FCDS. They look forward to learning 
about your institution and in turn, we hope you will get to know them and the 
FCDS community. 
  
We are pleased to offer two visit options, both outside class time. The 12:10 p.m. 
time is during our lunch period, however, it is not a lunchroom visit. If you are 
interested in planning a virtual visit or need help finding a time to visit, please 
reach out to Nikole Kelly, Associate Director of College Counseling. 
  
Visit times: 
10:10-10:50 a.m. 
12:10-12:50 p.m. 
 
Our calendar will open for registration in mid-July on Scoir. 
 
Our address is 5501 Shallowford Drive, Lewisville, NC. When arriving on campus 
bear to the right, follow the signs to the Welcome Center, and park in a visitor 
spot on the right. If you see a lake, you are in the correct spot! Please enter 
through the main doors, check in, and get a visitor's badge.  
  
We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 
The FCDS College Counseling Team 
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